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Tel: 733-3685, 733-3690 <+ www.514aircadets.com

07 May 2018
Parent and Guardians

On Sunday, June 3, we will be having our year-end banquet and awards presentation. This will be held
at the Mess on the fourth floor of the Paddon Building. The function will begin in the early evening and
the exact time will be posted later.

There are a large number of awards and keeper plaques to be presented. You will see this list in the
ACR Program on May 27.

The banquet will be at no cost to the cadets, however, there will be a cost of ten dollars ($10) per
guest up to a maximum of two guests per cadet. We need to have an exact number of individuals prior
to the banquet to ensure a sufficient number of plates are ordered.

Please use the tear off section at the bottom and return to us no later than Monday, May 28.

Thank you in advance,
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Capt Roger Miller

Commanding Officer

514 Kinsmen Banquet and Awards Presentation

Name
Number of guests attending (please circle) 1 or 2
Amount submitted (please circle) - $10 or $20

Please reply and submit on or before May 28.




